
Please do pass HB 1505. North Dakotans should not be forced to be vaccinated. It is
everyone's right to make their own decision if they should or should not be vaccinated. You
should not be penalized for deciding not to be vaccinated. Some people have a religious or
medical reason for not getting vaccinated and they should not be penalized for their decision.


